
South Walker Elementary School 
   Supply List  

                            Grades K-5 
  

  
Welcome to South Walker Elementary School for the 2019-2020 
school year!  We are so excited about the opportunity to work 
with you and your child. 
  
The supply fee for next year will be a total of $50.00.   
 
Thirty-dollars ($30.00) will be used to pre-purchase school 
supplies for all K-5 students.  The only item you will need to 
purchase, outside of the supply fee, is a book sack.  Students in 
grades K-3 must have a book sack without wheels.  Rolling book 
sacks for Grades 4-5 are optional.  Kindergarten students will 
also need a kinder mat for naps. We hope this helps make your 
back-to-school shopping much easier. The remaining $20.00 of 
the supply fee will be used to purchase students’ practice 
materials.   
 
The $50.00 supply fee can be paid with a personal check made 
out to South Walker Elementary or cash.  You can also pay online 
by following the link on our school website 
www.southwalkerelementary.com.  THE PREFERRED METHOD OF 
PAYMENT IS ONLINE PAYMENT. 
 

http://www.southwalkerelementary.com/

